
Staff and governors are committed to the safeguarding and wellbeing of all the 

children in their care. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The Head Teacher’s 
 

Fortnightly Newsletter 
      Monday 25th April 2021 

Attendance  
Week Beg: 12/04/2020 and 
19/04/2020.  
 

The information below tells you 
the attendance % for each class, 
for the last two weeks. 
 

Class % % 

1 92.7 90.7 

2 92.2 99.1 

3 97.7 98.6 

4 96.6 99.1 

5 93.1 96.3 

6 97.1 96.7 

7 100 94.8 

8 95.0 90.8 

9 97.2 96.5 

10 100 98.1 

11 95.2 98.8 

12 96.3 97.5 

 

The classes have been coded 
against the national average.  
Red – Way below average  
Yellow – Below average  
Green – Average or above 
 

Punctuality 
 
The information below tells 
you how many times a child 
has been late at each Key 
Stage in the last two weeks. 
 

Rec/KS1 KS2 

 

None! 

Please make sure your child 

comes to school on time!  
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

It’s great to have everyone back in school! All the classes are working 
extremely hard on their new enquiry question topics and you should have 
received your child’s team newsletter to find out more about what they 
are learning. These can always be found on our website in ‘news’ also.  
 

We are continuing to support all children doing any ‘catch-up’ that is 
necessary and doing our very best to ensure that your child continues to 
make good progress in all areas of their learning and development. Your 
child’s class teacher knows the children in their class well and knows how 
to achieve this over the next term. We will reassure your child and 
encourage them to help themselves by engaging well in their learning both 
at home and school. We hope that you will continue to support us with 
this. Our ‘Catch-up’ funding is being used to provide small group 
interventions during the school day as well as after school. Please 
support us and your child by taking advantage of any additional support 
offered. If you would like any advice on how to support at home, please 
speak to your child’s class teacher.   
 

This term we will be holding parent consultation time. We will keep you 
notified of when these will take place shortly.  
 

Best Wishes  

Mrs D Linacre 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
  

 

 

 
  

Next Academic Year (2021 
– 22) Dates can be found 
on the academy’s website 

and APP. 

THANK YOU for your feedback 

on our Communication with you. 
The feedback and response can be 

found on our website in ‘news’. 

 

We’re extremely proud to let you know that 
we’ve been awarded the ‘Early Years Quality 
Mark’ again following reassessment this year. 

This award celebrates the exceptional hard work 
that goes into ensuring our early years provision 

is the best it can be for our children. 

 

As the Covid restrictions are slowly relaxed, we 
are going to begin to bring back our after school 
clubs. These will still have to remain in ‘bubbles’ 
and will only be able to run if we have enough 

interest. Look out for further club letters. 

 

A HUGE Thank You to our 
children & families that 

have been supporting the 
tidy up of our community! 


